SAVING OUR LAKES & OPEN SPACES



CHANGE OF DATE

SOLOS WILL NOT BE
PRESENTING THE 1755
MORATORIUM PETITIONS TO
CSD BOARD THIS WED. 9/18

Due to a very full CSD Board Agenda and
the placement of Public Comments at the
end of the agenda, SOLOS will not be
presenting our Petitions to the CSD Board
this week. We will continue collecting
signatures and request that our
presentation actually be put on a future
Agenda for either the October or November
CSD Board Mtg.

Please stay tuned for future
confirmation.







SAVE ANOTHER DATE.......
SOLOS Rally & Fundraiser
Monday, Oct. 14th, 4pm- to closing.
Head to the the Backyard
restaurant for great food,

updated information, and a meet
& greet of SOLOS leaders and
fellow members.

Order in or to go,
https://www.thebackyardrm.com/

The Backyard will donate twenty
percent of all sales that night to
SOLOS. So, please plan to attend

or do take out.



PLEASE CONTINUE TO SIGN THOSE PETITIONS.
GO TO solosrm.org/moratorium to learn more.
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